
Livonia Public Schools 

                                                                       Secondary Programs & District Services 

 

From:  Daniel R. Willenborg, Director 

To:  Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 

Date:  May 23, 2019 

Subject: Computer Purchase for the LCTC  

 

I am requesting to place “Purchase of Computers for Livonia Career Technical Center 
on the agenda of the BOE Committee of the Whole meeting on May 28, 2019.  BOE 
members may recall the somewhat recent computer purchases we made that allowed 
for significant upgrades in the Engineering Design course and the Graphic Arts course.  
This request for purchase is targeting the Computer Repair and Security course and the 
Internet Engineering course whose classroom computers for student use are over five 
years old.  Mr. Anderson and the staff of the LCTC work diligently to ensure LCTC 
programs are utilizing college level and industry standard technologies. 
 
The request is for 27 HP single unit computers and the HP Care Pack that provides 
hardware support and accidental breakage coverage.  This product was reviewed 
through REMC pricing and CDW-G was the selected provider.  The total cost will be 
$59,913.  The funding source will be the 61a/Added Cost allocation provided by the 
State of Michigan.  This purchase will be fully funded outside of the LPS budget. 

 

Attachment: CDW-G Quote 

 


